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To: SDNRAIDC
Subject: Proposed Vegetation Management Legislation
Date: Tuesday, 20 March 2018 3:20:08 PM

Dear Sir
 
Ahead of the adoption of the new Proposed Vegetation Management Legislation:
 
I would like to advise I am happy with the present Regulated Vegetation Management of my
 property, and see no need to add a layer of Proposed Category C to a portion of my block.  I am
 a small landholder and do not see the value in adding red tape to a simple concern, a total
 waste of Government time and resources.
 

 
Thank you for your time.
 
Regards
Jacinda Moore
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